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Scottsbluff, Nebraska

November 11, 1262

Carl Dabelgtein
252/, C Street
Omaha, Nebraske
Dear Carl,
I confirm your report of reception on the 15th day of
October 1962, Your listing of our programming was correct and accurate.
I want to thank you personally for the report of your reception
of our station,
Keyr took over for Ktei June 1st of 1962 and has been going great guns
here in the Nebraska Panhandle,
i We use all r.c.a. equipment except our Ampex tape equipment.,
Here's our announcer staff:
LLOYD OLLIVER
JACK GILBERT
BOB MARLAND
ROG BARTLETIT that's me,
I'm Qhief engineer and so forth. Once again thanks for your letter
and I extend to you the invatation to stop in if you ever get in this area,
See you sconl!

Yours truly,
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Rog Bartlett

Chief Engineer, KEYR



